
Curriculum Department
East Greenwich
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Mrs. Lisa Giorgianni, Supervisor Mr. Jeffrey Miller-McGrail, Supervisor

May 1, 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian,

During the month of May, students in grades 1-6 are planning to take the Linkit! NJSLS
Form C Benchmark for Math and Literacy (grade 1 only takes Math). The benchmarks
monitor students’ progress on the current year's standards and assist the staff with
planning for differentiation. These benchmarks will not be graded or reflected in
grades.

Your child’s performance on these benchmarks will be published on the Linkit parent
portal (https://eastgreenwich.linkit.com/Parent) by his or her teacher following test
completion of the entire class. Therefore, teachers will publish their benchmarks at
different times to ensure all students are complete within their homeroom.

The district is proud of students for completing the benchmarks this school year. It
continues to provide us with critical information so we can plan. Please know that your
child’s teacher and the Office of Curriculum and Instruction are available to support
you if you have any questions regarding the assessment. You can also visit the
curriculum department’s website for more information regarding this district
assessment.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Lisa Giorgianni
Supervisor of Instruction of ELA, ELL, & Special Areas
giorgiannil@eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us
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